
Muskogee County Disaster Recovery
Center to Close  
Release Date: September 19, 2022

OKLAHOMA CITY – Oklahoma residents have just a few more days to visit the
joint federal/state Disaster Recovery Center (DRC) in Muskogee County. The
center will close permanently at 7 p.m., Wednesday, Sept. 21. The DRC was
opened to help survivors affected by the severe storms, tornadoes and flooding
that occurred May 2-8. The recovery center in Seminole remains open to serve
survivors.

MUSKOGEE COUNTY

The center is closing permanently at 7 p.m., Sept. 21.

Harris-Jobe Elementary School

2809 N. Country Club Road

Muskogee, OK 74403

Hours: Monday-Wednesday, 11 a.m. to 7 p.m.

Oklahoma residents can still visit the Seminole County DRC for assistance.  

SEMINOLE COUNTY

Seminole State College

David L. Boren Library Room 105

2701 Boren Blvd.

Seminole, OK 74868

Hours Monday-Friday, 11 a.m. to 7 p.m. Closed Saturday and Sunday.

Page 1 of 2

Page printed at fema.gov/press-release/20220919/muskogee-county-disaster-recovery-center-
close

08/02/2025

https://www.fema.gov/press-release/20220919/muskogee-county-disaster-recovery-center-close
https://www.fema.gov/press-release/20220919/muskogee-county-disaster-recovery-center-close
https://www.fema.gov/press-release/20220919/muskogee-county-disaster-recovery-center-close
https://www.fema.gov/press-release/20220919/muskogee-county-disaster-recovery-center-close


Survivors can also call the FEMA Helpline at 1-800-621-3362 if they have
questions about their FEMA application or have additional needs.
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